
The Essex Regional Retirement System is seeking a Director of Finance.  The Director of Finance 

is responsible for the oversight and direction of all financial reporting and compliance.  The 

Director of Finance will be responsible for performing the day-to-day accounting and finance 

duties in conformance with all of the relevant statutes, regulations, policies, and best practices 

applicable to the retirement system.  Interviews will begin on or about October 25, 2024, and the 

position will remain open until filled.  The starting salary range for this position is up to $130,000.  

A full position description is available on the retirement system’s website, 

www.essexregional.com.  Interested candidates should send their cover letter and resume to 

Charles E. Kostro, Executive Director at ckostro@essexrrs.org.  The Essex Regional Retirement 

System does not provide remote work options or flexible work schedules. 
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